
 
ALL COLLEGE STUDENTS ARE WELCOME 

 

JOIN US 
 

On Sunday, August 20, immediately following the Divine 

Liturgy, Fr. Nicholas will bless all college students before 

leaving for school. Please join him in front of the altar 

(after the Divine Liturgy) to receive the blessing of our 

Lord. Please share with those who attend college. 
 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi8s9bs4r3VAhUj44MKHR5SC2AQjRwIBw&url=https://www.theodysseyonline.com/because-everyone-keeps-asking-me-why&psig=AFQjCNHjUAuWiw7UccioRv26p9IfgoANtw&ust=1501942734522142
http://lublin.gazeta.pl/lublin/56,35640,12011692,Jerzy_Nowosielski__Chrystus_Pantokreator,,10.html

